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Fairfield West Public School 
 

 

Dear parents and carers 
 

NEW STAGGERED PICK UP TIMES 
 

Due to extensive congestion in the afternoon and lack of social distancing there will now be 
staggered pick up times in the afternoon to keep students, parents and teachers safe. 
 
Today a note went home with EVERY child stating what time they will be going home each day.  
Times are based on the child’s house group which is also family groups. Times are: 2:20pm; 
2:30pm; 2:35pm; 2:40pm; 2:50pm and 3:00pm. 
 
Students in the Support Unit and their siblings will continue to go home at 2:35pm. 
 
If you have any queries or would like to discuss further please contact the school. 
 
Thank you for supporting us in supporting the health and safety of the students at Fairfield West 
Public School. 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Genelle Goldfinch 
Principal 
26.05.20 

 

Palmerston Road, 

FAIRFIELD WEST     2165  

Tel.: (02) 9604 5568      

Fax: (02) 9725 5379 


